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Dear parents, 
 

I hope you are all enjoying this lovely summer weather and have plans for the 
weekend.  The sun certainly shone for our annual trip to Goyt valley and the 

Errwood estate last week.  The children look forward to this every year and as 
always were exceptionally behaved.  The smiles when the children and staff returned 

from this trip said it all. 
 

 

 
 

 

It is an annual tradition that the year 6 children 
plant a tree and this legacy is something that 

only our school have the privilege of fulfilling.  
This is such a special occasion for them – a huge 

thank you to Mrs Novacki who organises this 
amazing trip every year. 
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It is with mixed emotions that I share the news that Mrs Fairhurst has applied for a 
promotion at a school closer to her home.  This was an incredibly hard decision for 

Mrs Fairhurst as she is very happy at our school and adores all our children and 
families.  However, this is a fantastic opportunity that she truly deserves.  Mrs 

Fairhurst is an incredible teacher and we have been blessed with her magic for two 
years.  I am sure you will join me in wishing her well in the next stage of her career 

and teaching journey.  We will certainly ensure we all give her the send-off she 
deserves when she leaves us in July.  

 
On Sunday we will celebrate the new Archdeacon of Macclesfield Jane Proudfoot.  We 

are so excited to be part of the prestigious event and thank you to all the families 
that have committed to attend.  Please can you ensure you are at the church by 

2.35 as the children have reserved seating for their very special performance? The 
children should wear school uniform. 

 

Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Elsa Finlay Brandon 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

 
Mrs Willis 

Headteacher 
 

Diary Dates:  
 

Monday 13th May:  KS2 SATs – Year 6 to arrive for 8.30am 
    Class 3 Brass Lesson – please bring trumpets 

 

Tuesday 14th May:  Class 2 Recorders – please bring recorders 
    After School Sports Club 

 
Wednesday 15th May:  After School Cheer Club 

 
Thursday 16th May:  After School Lego Club 

 
Friday 17th May:   Class 1 – Yoga 

    Class 2 Forest School 
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